
 

17.3. 

 

 

 

WHEREAS the Mayor, Members of Council and staff at the City of Mississauga are saddened to 

learn of the passing of Vicky Murray, Library Assistant at Malton Library, on Friday, January 14 

2022.    

 

AND WHEREAS Vicky initially started with the City of Mississauga in 2001 to 2005; and 

returned to work at the City of Mississauga in 2011. 

 

AND WHEREAS Vicky’s extensive knowledge and focus on customer service made her an 

excellent representative of the library 

 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that sincere condolences be extended on behalf of the 

Mayor, Members of Council and staff of the City of Mississauga to the Murray family 

 


